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This month the Technology Department worked on the following projects: 

 Worked on restoring network access to district after power outage that lasted 

longer than battery backups were able to maintain connectivity. 

 Worked with superintendent on SchoolReach notification system to notify 

staff and community of delayed start because of bad weather. 

 Worked on phone issues at several locations, including resetting the student 

phone at OMS. 

 Worked with athletic director in connectivity issues at the field house. 

 Worked with maintenance director with connectivity loss at Davidson Gym, 

which loss controls the HVAC system also. 

 Working with the principals at OES in preparing data for reports for Mr. 

Bird. 

 Worked at OES resetting Schoolview, working on connectivity on some 

classrooms. 

 Worked at OES resetting the key swipe features on the door locks. 

 Assisted testing coordinator in setting ups and delivering end of course tests 

online. 

 Worked on copier and printer issues at each campus. 

 Worked with Annette Badillo and Mari Sanchez in preparing and submitting 

required PEIMS data to the state. 

 Worked with Annette Badillo and Janis Benson preparing contracts and 

reports in order to apply for Erate early next year. 

 Worked with several administrators and secretaries updating and configuring 

their computers for compatibility for the TXEIS system. 

 Repaired and reset the DMAC computer in the OHS teachers’ work room. 

 Continually update the school’s website with job postings, etc. 

 Worked on video surveillance equipment, resetting servers and updating 

clocks. 

 Continually troubleshoot and repair computers and equipment in the district. 

 We continue to support district staff and students in their technology needs. 


